
Housing Finance Authority – TEFRA Hearing 
Pinellas County 
August 7, 2025 

 
The Housing Finance Authority of Pinellas County (HFA) (as created by the Code of Ordinances of Pinellas 
County, Section 2-386) met in special session to conduct a public hearing at 9:00 AM on this date at the 
HFA’s office located at 450 Carillon Parkway, Suite 105, St. Petersburg, Florida 33716. 
 
Present 
 
Kathryn Driver, Housing Finance Authority 
Lolitha Campbell, Housing Finance Authority 
Karmen Lemberg, Housing Finance Authority 
 
PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER PROPOSED CONTINUATION OF A JOINT PROGRAM WITH THE PASCO 
COUNTY HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY, THE HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY OF POLK COUNTY AND 
OTHER COUNTIES OR HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITIES FOR THE ISSUANCE OF SINGLE FAMILY 
MORTGAGE REVENUE IN ONE OR MORE SERIES TO FINANCE UP TO $250,000,000 SINGLE FAMILY 
MORTGAGE LOANS IN PASCO, PINELLAS, POLK AND OTHER COUNTIES DURING CALENDAR YEARS 2025-
2028. 
 
Pursuant to notice published on the HFA’s website on July 24, 2025, as evidenced by affidavit of 
publication, a public hearing was hold for the purpose of receiving comments and hearing discussion 
concerning the proposed continuation of a joint program with the Pasco County Housing Finance 
Authority, the Housing Finance Authority of Polk County and other counties or housing finance authorities 
for the issuance of single family mortgage revenue bonds in one or more series to finance up to 
$250,000,000 single family mortgage loans in Pasco, Pinellas, Polk and other counties during calendar 
years 2025 through 2028.  
 
No one appeared in response to Ms. Driver’s call for persons wishing to be heard in favor of or in 
opposition to the proposed bond issuance; whereupon, she closed the public hearing. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Ms. Driver directed that the special session be adjourned at 9:05 AM. 
  


